
To: Faculty Senate
From: Mark M. Van Steeter, Geography
Date: October 5, 2017
Re: Change of department name

The Department of Geography will be changing its formal name from "Geography" to
"Geography and Sustainability". This is a more accurate label for our department since
we will house the new major in Sustainability.


